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June 21, 2023 

 

 
To: Pastors, First Elders, Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Leaders, Retention & 
Conservation Coordinators. 
 
Re: Meeting for Sabbath School, Lay Evangelism and Bible Counsellors 
Association 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Commendations, appreciation and special thanks to you all for the sacrificial work that 
you continue to do. 
 
On Sunday April 23, 2023, the Sabbath School and Personal Ministries Department 
convened a meeting to begin the process of choosing officers for the Sabbath School,  
Lay Evangelism and Bible Counsellors Association. However, we were faced with the 
challenge of not having enough persons to begin the process. 
 
Meeting was rescheduled to Sunday, July 2, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. which will be held on 
the zoom platform. Link will be provided shortly. 
 
Please inform all Sabbath School and Personal Ministries’ workers: namely, Personal 
Ministries Leaders, Personal Ministries Secretaries, Sabbath School Superintendents, 
Sabbath School Secretary, Sabbath School Teachers, Bible Counsellors and Retention 
& Conservation Leaders to make note in their diaries of this special meeting.  
 
Once again, we are expressing much thanks and appreciation to you, for your dedication 
to the gospel ministry. 
 
 
Your faithful servant in the Master’s service.  
 
 
 
Pastor Anthony Baugh 
Director 
Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Dept. 
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